
On behalf of the XRDS PTO, we welcome you to the 2023-24 school year! 
If this is your first year at Crossroads the PTO Board extends a very warm
welcome to you and your family.  For those of you who are new to our
community, we are a nonprofit volunteer organization made up of parents
and teachers working together to promote academic excellence for all
students in South Brunswick. 

Our PTO is committed to supporting our school community in every possible
way. We are one PTO and are dedicated to serve both our North and South
School Communities. 
 

DEAR FAMILIES,

WHERE PTO MONEY GOES:

welcome back XRDS Families!

Membership
Links for

both
schools!!

PRIZES FOR PATTERNS
ASSEMBLIES
STAFF APPRECIATION
SCIENCE FAIR
TEACHER GRANTS REQUESTS
STUDENT TECHNOLOGY
8TH GRADE RECOGNITION
PROGRAMS STUDENT
COUNCIL
RETIREMENT LUNCHES &
GIFTS
SCHOOL ASSEMBLIES
SUPPORTING THE SCHOOL
LIBRARIES WITH FUNDS
FROM THE SCHOLASTIC
BOOK FAIR
SCHOOL BEAUTIFICATION 
PLAYGROUND/GYM
EQUIPMENT AND MORE.

Email us: xrdsmiddleschool@gmail.com

OUR TEAM:
Ena Bedi - PTO President

Jeyapriya Ashok - VP North
 Dipti Shukla Zavar - VP South 

Annapurna Gadepalli - Treasurer 
Charu Agarwal - Secretary

Join the PTO!!
NORTH

Facebook
Links for

both
schools!!

M
em

be
rs

hip is ONLY $10 per fam
ily


